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MOVIE NIGHT

Our Movie Night was held on Friday 27 May watching Shrek 2.

We had over 600 people attend the night enjoying the movie and the range of food trucks
available.

The pre-movie entertainment involved dancing, trivia and lots of great prizes. A special thank you
to Mr Schrack for being our wonderful MC for the night!

The night was a great success and could not have happened without the help our student
volunteers and staff.

We hope you all enjoyed the night!
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